
To ACMA, 

My Name is Jason Jones, I am third Generation Amateur Radio Operator(Grandfather was 
VK3NQS/VK3DQS, Dad had VK3NQS and now VK3DQS and my Call has VK3FNQS and Now VK3 
NQS)been in the family for 44 years. 

During my Lifetime of 36 years, I have seen the UHF CB band change from apparatus Licease to Class 
and we have seen the rapid deterioration and abuse of Radio used by Commercial companies. 

In this situation, I am 100% Dead Agianst the Class License on the Amateur Bands(Option C). 

I am in Full Support of the Option A as I do think there are still issues where the ACMA need to 
protect the Amateur radio bands and  Amateur not doing the right thing and Status Quo however I 
do think they need to Follow the RSGB Foundation/Standard/Full and open up the bands and power 
to the equivalent of RSGB. 

I am in partial support of Option B as long as the ACMA still support the regulation and protection of 
the Amateur Bands and the Treatment of Amateur Not breaching the Rules. I do think this  

 

Thanks  

 

Jason Jones 


